
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 20 of 2013 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/22/01 Vol lV 
 

Date: 14 May 2013 
 
 
Fireworks Display from the Foreshore off the Neptunes Waterpolo Pitch, Balluta, St. Julian’s Bay 
  
 
The Ports and Yachting Department, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a 10 minute fireworks 
display will be held from the Neptunes Waterpolo Pitch, Balluta, St. Julian’s Bay on Sunday 9 June 
2013. The display will be centered in the approximate following position: 
 

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 
 

  35°54'.928   14°29'.624 
 
The fireworks will take place between 2100 hours and 0030 hours. 
 
Masters of vessels are advised to keep 100m off the coast during the above mentioned date and time. 
Any boats berthed within the above area are to be removed. 
 
Mariners are to obey instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (VTS),  

 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 177 




